
L A S T   W  O  R  D 

As this year book is brought to an end, there 
are attributes of appreciation and thanks that I 
would like to bestow upon the TIGER STAFF 
and their understanding parents. I would like 
to thank them for the many times they put 
aside their personal studies and worries to 
assume many of the responsibilities of this 
book.


A special thanks goes to Mr. Davis, our 
photographer, who was always there to help.


I owe a great deal to “Susie” Williams for her 
long hours of work, tolerance, and helpfulness. 
It was through her constant care and advice 
that we kept the annual rolling.


My deepest gratitude goes to my parents for 
their words of encouragement and patience 
with me. 


We bring this annual to a close with a sincere 
wish that it will bring pleasure to you now and 
will find a prominent place “among your 
souvenirs.”


	 	 	 	                      -Eileen-



